
ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

WORK SESSION 

September 5, 2017 
 

The Zeeland Charter Township Board held a Work Session Meeting on September 5, 

2017 at 5:15 pm in the Township Hall at 6582 Byron Road, Zeeland, Michigan. 

Members present: Supervisor Nykamp, Clerk Kraak, Treasurer Barkel, Trustees Brink, 

Oonk, Overweg and Riemersma. 

 

Financial Director Melissa Veldheer was present to discuss the Proposed 2018 Budget 

information. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm 

Respectfully submitted,  

Kate Kraak, Clerk 
 


